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Friday 26th June End of Term 2— 2pm to 2:30pm finish 

Friday 26th June Fun Friday—out of uniform day! 

Monday 13th July First day of Term 3 

Wednesday 15th July School Photos 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK RECIPIENTS—WEEK 10 
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At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,  
 
What a term! Again, I would like to thank the entire Reservoir Views Primary School community for our in-
credible efforts throughout such a challenging, uncertain and disruptive term. We are looking forward to 
Term 3 having a bit more ‘normality’ to it.  
 
Unfortunately it seems like we will continue to have restrictions on parents being able to enter the school 
grounds and we will continue with our staggered pick up times—these times will change slightly with all stu-
dents in Foundation to Year 2 being picked up at 3:15pm with older siblings and all students in years 3 to 6 
being pick up at 3:30pm. We will also continue with opening our gates at 8:30am. I would like to thank  all of 
our families for supporting the staggered pick up times throughout this term.  
 
To celebrate the end of this term we will be having an out of uniform day tomorrow. 
 
SCHOOL PLAYING FIELD 
A few weeks ago I received the positive news I have been working towards for the past 7 months—Reservoir 
Views has received funding for a brand new school sports / playing field.  
 
Our current school sports / playing field lies exactly where the previous buildings of Keon Park Primary School 
once stood and this land has proved to be less than desirable for a playing field to be established. On Tuesday 
I met with architects from Haskell Architects to discuss the plan moving forward. Ground investigative works 
will be taking place over this term break and I am hopeful all works will be completed by the end of this year. 
 
We have received $750,000—which is a substantial amount of money; there is also a substantial amount of 
work required but we will end up with a ‘real’ turf playing field with an irrigation system. We’re all very excit-
ed! I will keep the community updated with the planned times for any work to be completed.  
 
RVPS RIDE/SCOOT TO SCHOOL DAY—Tuesday 23rd June 
Our Term 2 Ride/Scoot to School Day was another success, even with the morning mist/fog arriving. It was 
wonderful to see so many of our Foundation students riding and scooting to school. Congratulations to Max 
for winning the scooter as our randomly chosen participant and to 3/4C for winning the active travel trophy. 
We had 36 students either ride, scoot or skate to school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 

 

OCTOPUS SCHOOL UPDATE 
Yesterday the road decals were installed around our school. If anyone wasn’t aware that we are this year’s Octo-
pus School, I think they may be now. They look amazing! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OPERABLE WALLS 
Over the term break operable walls will be installed in all existing shared teaching spaces at Reservoir Views. 
These walls will add flexibility to our teaching spaces and I can’t wait to see the finished product. 
 
TERM PLANNING 
Throughout this week our teaching teams have had a day out of class to plan for term 3. A key part of this plan-
ning involves student voice. Our term 3 whole school theme or inquiry is Global Citizenship and canvassing the 
thoughts, ideas, interests and questions of students play a big part of planning our teaching and learning.  

These Foundation students took part in the planning process of 
next terms inquiry ‘The world in our room’. The learning for next 
term is all about where we are from, our celebrations, and the lan-
guages we speak. When our students were asked what they would 
like to know their responses were; 
‘What types of special food do you eat?’  
‘Can we cook?’ 
‘Our languages are different, how do we say the same thing?’ 
‘What celebrations do we have that are different?’ 
 

All of these questions and more will be inquired into throughout next term. We can’t wait to find out their discov-
eries. 
 
LAST DAY  OF TERM 2—FRIDAY THE 26th of JUNE 
Next Friday is the last day of term 2 and we will continue with staggered pick-up times. Times for this  day are: 
 Foundation students at 2pm 
 Year 1/2 students at 2:10pm 
 Year 3/4 students at 2:20pm 
 Year 5/6 students at 2:30pm 

 All siblings to leave at younger siblings time 
 
I hope everyone stays safe and well over this term break. I feel incredibly proud to be the principal of this wonder-
ful school. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 

Steve Stafford 
Principal 


